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 Lynn S. Burman Bride 
Of Patrick W. Stewart

At 2 p.m., June 17 at St. 
Lawrence Martyr's Catholic 

^Church, Miss Lynn Shirley 
Burman pledged her vows to 
Patrick Walter Stewart in a 
double ring ceremony. Father 
Ara officiated at the vow ex 
change.

Parents of the bride are Mr.
and Mrs. Thorsten Burman,
315 Calle de Andalucia, Re-

, dondo. Mrs. Helen Stewart,
21710 Halldale Ave., Tor-

^ ranee, is the mother of the
bridegroom.

The lovely bride chose a 
silk organza gown fashioned 
with a scoop neckline accent 
ed with applique. The full 
skirt ended in a chapel train. 
Her bouffant silk illusion veil 
was caught by a pearl crown. 
She carried a large orchid en 
circled with butterfly orchids 

£ and stephanotis when she was 
given in marriage by her fath 
er.

Miss Loretta Berg, cousin 
of the bride, was maid 
of honor; and the Misses 
Marian Daniels, Linda Rut- 
ledge, Jean Woodward, and 
Sandra Gratzer were brides 
maids. The- attendants wore 
«ea green silk organza dress- 

) es fashioned with scoop neck 
lines and bell shaped skirls. 
Their shoes were dyed-to- 
match.-They carried bouquets 
of yellow asters.

Dennis Stewart served hi: 
brother as best man. Usher 
were Joe Rubeo, Russell Rob 
erts, Randall Forstrom ami 

-i. Rodney Buck.
Flower girl was Karen 

Arthur dressed in a yellow 
silk organza dress. She car 
ried a basket of rose petals.

For her d a u g h t e r's wed 
ding, Mrs. Burman chose a. 
lilac satin sheath with beige 
accessories. Mrs. Stewart was 
attired in a yellow silk organ 
za sheath with matching ac 
cessories.

Following the reception 
held at the home of the 
bride's parents, the newly- 
weds left for a honeymoon in 
Carmel and San Francisco.

The new Mrs. Stewart, a 
1900 graduate of South High, 
attended El Camino College. 
Her husband, a Tor ranee 
High School graduate, is em 
ployed by Hawthorne Tile Co.

Women Elect 
Fall Prexy

At the June business meet 
ing of »Harbor View's Indies 
Auxiliary of the Fieet Re 
serve Association held Thurs 
day, June 1, at 8 p.m. in Ul- 
brand Hall, San Pedro, Mrs. 
William Davis was elected 
president for the 1961-62 
term.

Elected to serve with Mrs. 
Davis were Mrs. Harry Sett 
er as vice president and Mrs. 
Earl Rush as secretary and 
treasurer. Mines. Tava Miek- 
ley, of Wilmington, Harry 
Fralieh of Torrance, Emily 
Cofield, Claude Fowler, and 
Joel Kellon of San Pedro will 
nerve on the board.

Installation ceremonies for 
the new officers will take 
place Thursday, July 6, at 8 
p.m. in Ulbrand Hall, 1125 S. 
Gaffey St., San Pedro.

Mrs. Davis wUl announce 
her committee chairmen for 
this new year after her in 
stallation. Mrs. Lillian Kre 
ban, past national regent virr 
president of the South\v«- i 
and member of Unit 43, Long 
Beach, will be the installing 
officer.

Mrs. Emily Cofield, ser 
sergeant - at - arms, present 
ed Mrs. Setzer to the altar 
where Mrs. Davis presents I 
her with her 10-year gol<! 
membership pin. While Mrs 
Colfield was at the altar, Mrs. 
Davis commended and pre 
sented her with an award 
and-letter commending her 
for the outstanding contribu 
tion she made to her commu 
nity through her efforts.

Mrs. Setbzer collected over 
$1000 during the U>61 fund 
campaign for the American 
Red Cross. Her division was 
well over 100 per cent and 
first in the entire chapter to 
exceed the quota. Also the 
unit received a certificate of 
award for same.

Fourth Anniversary
Dining recently at the Pen 

& Quill restaurant in Manhat 
tan Beach were Mr. and Mrs, 
Stephen C. Clark of Torrance, 
who gave a party ill celebra 
tion of their fourth wedding 
anniversary. Guests included 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles M. 
Clark of Fullerton.

MRS. PATRICK WALTER STEWART 
  . . nee Lynn Shirley Burman
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Hospital Awards
Walteria Group

The Walteria Business 
Women's Club was honored 
with a special award May 24 
which was given by the Har 
bor General Hospital. Mrs. 
Wilmet Labit, past-president, 
and Mrs. Elmer Doage, hospi 
tal chairman, accepted the 
award for the club's outstand 
ing work during the past year 
and a half.

The club has distributed 
gifts each holiday through 
personal donations and group 
efforts.

The program was started at 
Christmas-time in 1f)59 with 
Mrs. Don Matthews in

charge. Mrs. Wilmet .Labit 
continued the program dur 
ing her year as president in 
1950, with Mrs. Stanley Watts 
as hospital chairman.

Mrs. Elmer Doage is the 
hospital chairman. She was a 
Girl Scout leader for five and 
one-half years and served two 
years on the nominating com 
mittee for Harbor District 
Girl Scouts. She is a past 
member of the Walteria PTA 
Board and held the office of 
r e c o r d i n g secretary and 
youth coordinator. Mrs. Do 
age is an, active member of 
the Walteria Methodist Worn-

Beta Sigma Phi 
Concludes Term

Xi Gamma Chapter of Beta 
Sigma Phi sorority will meet 
for its last meeting of 'i^ 
season Wednesday, Jun« 
at 8 p.m. at 8306 Mel « ,.->.  
Ave., Los Apgeles. |

In the absence of the presi 
dent, Vice President Mrs. I 
Louis Below will preside al 
the business meeting.

Mrs. Charles Lock wood and 
Miss Martha Oehlerking will 
present the program "friend 
ship in Beta Sigma Phi" and! 
a review of "Friendship" as 
studied this past year.

During June, they \vi11 
make donation s to I Jest 
Haven; during July, dona 
tions will be made to Ramona 
School £or Girls; and in Au-| 
gust, stuffed animals \vill be 
made for the Orthopedic Hos 
pital and the Children's Hos 
pital.

Attending will be Mrs. 
Charles Lock wood of Tor- 
ranc« and Miss Bettie Wise- 
man of Manhattan Beach.

The chapter will resume its 
regular meetings in Septem 
ber.

NEW DUTIES are about to be assumed by the incoming otti- 
cers of Torrance Lioness Club. They are (left to right) A. F. R. 
Ewalt, incoming president; Mrs. Clarence Clark, first vice pres-

Cato, Bunting 
To Exchange 
Wedding Vows

Mr. and "Mrs. Forrest Cato.' 
2418 Sonoma St., announced 1 
the e n g a g e me e n t of their 
daughter, Diane. to Donald 
Hunting, son of Mr. and Mrs. 
John B. B u n t i n g, 2325 El 
Dorado, Torrance.

ident; Mrs. Paul Diamond, secretary; Mrs. Ceril Powell, sec 
ond vice president; Mrs. Ernie Harris, treasurer; and Mrs. Sam 
Wagner, publicity chairman.

Local Lioness Club 
Installs Officers
I'M

NEW 
HERE

en's Society and also served 
as board member.

She has worked for (he 
'Comnumity Chest and Red 
Cross. Mr. and Mrs. Doage 
own and operate the Walteriu 
Toy and Jlobby Shop and 
have one daughter, Karlene, 
who is attending South High 
School in Torrance.

DIANE CATO 
. . . Betrothed

The future bride, who 
graduated from Torrance 
High School in I960, will be 
married October 21.

Bunting has served for 1\vo 
years with the United States 
Navy at. Key West Air Base 
and has attended Palamar 
College. He is presently em 
ployed by the American Con 
struction Equipment Co.  

The couple anno tfc e d 
their engagment recently dur 
ing a celebration at the Plush 
Horse.

The stork, working over-j 
time at South Bay Hospital 
this month, has Wrought an 
abundance of surprises to 
South Bay Hospital recently. 
They are:

A girl to Mr. and Mrs. 
Peter .1. Lamaestra, 22306 
Anza Ave., May 31;

A boy to Mr. a n d Mrs. 
Richard E. Wade. 20412 
Wayne. June 3;

Girl. Mr. and Mrs. Thomas 
F. Johnson. 1100 West 212th 
Street, June 3;

Bov, Mr. and Mrs. Kdvvard 
W. Cothrum, 18412 Ashley 
Avenue, June 3;

Boy, Mr. and Mrs. Claude 
M. Severance, 22801 Elm Ave 
nue, June 3;

Boy, Mr. and M r s. A. B. 
L 1 p s c o m b, 1223 Desford 
Street, June 4;

1 installation of o f t' i c e r s 
of the Torrance Lioness was 
held June 20 at. the Hacienda 
at 7:30 p.m. with past presi 
dents in charge. «

During the gathering. Mrs. 
Abe Robinson, installing offi 
cer, welcomed Mrs. Albert 
Kwalt, to the post of president 
for the^new term.

Mrs. Clarence Clark was in 
stalled as first vice president; 
Mrs. Cecil Powell as second' 
vice president: and Mrs. Paul 
Diamond as secretary.

D 0 r i n g the installation, 
Mrs. William King was in 
stalled as hairpuller and Mrs. 
Walter Keberlein as bulletin 
editor. The duty of the hair- 
puller is to collect fines.

Mrs. Ray Wyatt was pre 
sented a past president's pin. 
She gave Mrs. Kwalt a pin 
signifying the offjce the new 
president was about to take.

Appointments* of chairmen 
were then disclosed by Mrs. 
Ewalt. They are Mrs. 'Milton 
I s b e 11, membership; Mrs. 
Newell Larsen, hostess; Mrs. 
Pete Radisich, telephone; and 
Mrs. Sam Van Nagner, publi 
city.

Mrs. Dale Harter received

a farewell gift from the orga 
nization. She is leaving for 
Needles where her husband 
has been named superinten 
dent of schools.

African Violet 
Enthusiast Talks 
To Garden Group

At the tea meeting of the 
South Bay Garden Club June 
26 in the Redondo Beach 
Women's Clubhouse at 1:30 
p.m.. Mrs. Cecil Houdvshel of 
LaVerne will give a talk on 
African Violets. *

An African Violet enthusi- 
ast, Mrs"; Houdyshel has been 
a successful hybridizer as well 
as grower. She will bring 
numerous varieties from her 
extensive collections to illu- 
st rate her talk.
  P r e s i d f n t M rs. Harvey 
Klein of Torrance said the 
club would welcome visitors 
to hear Mrs. Houdyshel. Tea 
will be served afterward.

Use Press classified ads to
buy, rent or sell. Phone

DA 5-1515.

Wolf, Thomsen Wed 
During Afternoon

PTA
News

The Torrance High School 
PTA executive board met. re 
cently for a luncheon at the 
home of Mrs. Paul Roberts, 
president. Honored guests 
were Dr. and Mrs. .1. H. Hull. 
Dr. Carl R. Ahee. and Harold 
Widney. The executive board 
presented Mrs. Roberts with 
a salad bowl.

The following officers for 
the coming year were instal 
led by Mrs. Robert Hagen- 
baugh at a recent association 
meeting; Mrs. Paul Roberts, 
president; Mrs. Robert Mof- 
fitt, first vice president; M. 
L. Caldwell. second vice pres 
ident; Mrs. Hior Muranaga, 
recording secretary; Mrs. Kd- 
ward Ludwig, corresponding 
secretary; Mrs. Paul Cross 
man. treasurer; A. M. Sulli 
van, a ud i t o r: Mrs. Le e 
Stamps, historian: and Mrs. 
A. L. Campbell, parliamen 
ts i'inn.

FOUNDER'S DAY for the Palos Verdes Peninsula wai cele 
brated recently by women of the Christian Women'i Club at 
the Hacienda. Women are (left to right) Mr$. L»?ii« A. Hrom-

as, president; Mrs. Edwin E. Webber of Torrance, luncheon 
chairman; Mrs. Jamei E. Hamilton, telephone chairman; and 
Mri. John T. Lungren, advisor.

Begonia Society Meets
The Kedondo Beach Branch 

of the American Begonia So 
ciety held an annual pot luck 
dinner Friday at the garden 
of Mr. and Mrs. Kverett 
W right.

Sylvia Lea t hermit n was (he 
guest, speaker. She spoke on 
"The Latin American Trend 
of the Flower Show."

MRS. SAMUEL BORRON THOMSEN 
. . . the former Judith Diane Wolf
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.ludiih Diane Wolf, daugh- 
!er of Mr. and Mrs. Don R. 
Wolf, 21804 Halldale. Tor 
rance. became the bride of 
Sameul Borron Thomsen, son 
of Mr. and Mrs. Sameul W. 
Thomsen, at a 3 p.m. wedding 
June 17.

The double-ring ceremony 
was held in Andrews Episco 
pal Church which was deco 
rated with pink gladiolas. 
Ceremony was performed by 
the Rev/H. C. Coke of Santa 
Barbara and the Rev. Hugh 
Percy of St. Andrews.

The bride, who carried a 
\\hite orchid on a prayer 
hook, was dressed in a balle 
rina length gown with the 
slightest bit of tooling down 
both sides.

Matron of honor was Mrs. 
i \ichard Gazeley. sister of the 
bride. Miss Wolf's brides- 
maids were Rosemary McDer- 
niott and Barbara Knapp.

Standing up for the bride 
groom was John Thomsen, 
best man. Ushers were Wal 
ter Weiss and Jerry Samuel- 
son and Richard dazelev.

Mothers of the couple were 
.1!tired in blue sheaths with 
unite accessories.

After the reception, which 
was held in the church fol 
lowing the ceremony, the cou 
ple left for Washington D.C. 
They arc presently living in 
Arlington. Va.
* Thomsen. who graduated 

\ Uh a bachelor of arts degree 
in political sciences, will be 
\\(irking as,a diplomatic oft'i- 
i <M % for the foreign service.

The bride is a graduate of 
the University of California 
at Santa Barbara, where she 
received her bachelor of arts 
degree in sociology.


